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15th July 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As we approach the end of term, I would personally like to thank you all for your patience and support 
– including all the wonderful donations for our Summer Fair. The children looked superb in their 
Jubilee T-Shirts this morning.  
 
We say goodbye to a number of families whose children are in Y6 and will be leaving our St John’s 
Family on Wednesday. We thank you for all your support and kindness over the years. 
God Bless for the future. 
 
 
Hot Weather W/C 18th July 
 
With the predictions of very hot weather for the last few days of term, children may come into school 
in Tshirts, shorts and trainers . This does not have to be school colours but no football strips or vest 
type/crop tops or sandals .We want the children to feel cool and comfortable in school, so please 
ensure shoulders are covered. 
Sun cream needs to be applied before school, a hat and water bottle are also essential. We will keep 
the children out of the midday sun but they will be allowed some time to run around for short periods 
of time throughout the day. 
 

Complaints /Concerns/Questions Procedure: 
 
Please contact the class teacher in the first instance if you are concerned about your child/children or 
an issue in the class. Each class has a designated email. 
If not satisfied with the outcome, please contact the Key Stage Leader: Mrs Welsh KS2, Miss Derwas 
KS1 to make an appointment. Mrs Rix will be responsible for LKS2 ( Y3/Y4) & Mrs Welsh UKS2  
( Y5 & Y6) from September 2022 
If you feel this has not been resolved, please make an appointment to see Mrs Buzzing via the school 
office. Our complaints policy is available on our website. 
 
WhatsApp Groups:  
 
Parent WhatsApp Groups are a useful form of support and to share school messages that may have 
been missed. The School will not tolerate any members of staff being subjected to abuse on these 
forums or disrespecting the school name. We have procedures in place for parent/school 
communication to take place ( see above). We would request parents/carers to contact the class 
teachers in the first instance. Please see the Parent Code of Conduct for further guidance. Thank you 
for your continued support. 
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Reminders:  

Monday 18th July – Y6 Lunch 

Tuesday 19th – Awards Assembly 9.15 a.m  – Invitation Only 

Wednesday 20th July Y6 Assembly – Y6 Parents welcome to attend 

Y6 children should come to school in their uniform and bring a change of clothes if required for 

afterwards. 

Wednesday 20th July – School finishes for the summer holidays 3.20 pm 

I wish you all a safe summer holiday and look forward to seeing see you all on Tuesday 6th 

September 2022  at 8.45 a.m 

        
Kind Regards,  
 
 
Mrs J Buzzing 
 
Head Teacher 

 


